From: Bob Klebba [mailto:klebba@tds.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 5:23 PM
To: Scanlon, Amy

Subject: Monday's meeting

Hi Amy,

I look forward to working with you on the Collins House. We are excited by the opportunity of
restoring it to a B&B operation. I've seen all of Kitty Rankin’s letters in the file for this property.
| look forward to a collaborative relationship.

| understand you will be providing Landmarks a summary of our proposal for Monday’s
meeting. Can you include me on your mailing list?

Thanks, Bob

Bob Klebba

1213 E Mifflin St
Madison WI 53703-2436
608-209-8100
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